
                        NEWS RELEASE 

 
December, 25, 2014 

FDK CORPORATION 
 
 

About relocation of FDK’s headquarter 
 
 

FDK CORPORATION (Tokyo Stock Exchange 2nd Section: Code 6955), announces the relocation of 
headquarter to Konan, Minato-ku, Tokyo from Shimbashi, Minato-ku, Tokyo in March 2015. 

We will work to further business expansion by advancing the greater efficiency of business along with 
the time of the relocation. 
 
 
1. New address of headquarter: 8F Shinagawa Crystal Square Bldg., 
    1-6-41, Konan, Minato-ku, Tokyo, 108-8212 Japan 
2. TEL:    +81-3-5715-7400 
3. FAX:    +81-3-5715-7401 
4. Beginning of business:  March 16, 2015 
5. Map of new location: 
 

 
Access: JR Shinagawa Sta., 8 min walk from Konan Exit 

 

 

Contact: FDK CORPORATION 
TEL: +81-3-3434-1271 


